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To:  Commission Members 
 
From:  Michael J. Critelli, Chairman 
 
Date:  December 7, 2007 
 
Subject: Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the Governor’s Commission on the Reform of the Department of 
Transportation is scheduled for Friday, December 14, 2007 from 10:30 to 12:30 at Pitney 
Bowes, One Elmcroft Road in Stamford.  
 
The agenda will include action on the Commission’s final report 
 
 
 

 


